G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25/ 051

DATE- 14 OCTOBER 2024

Dear Parents and Students,

We are pleased to inform you that the school will resume its regular
operations from Tuesday, 15th October 2024, with the usual class timings.
Additionally, the International General Knowledge Olympiad (IGKO) by
Science Olympiad Foundation (SOF) will be held tomorrow for all registered
students. It is important that registered students are present for the exam.
We look forward to the students' active participation and commitment as
we return to our normal schedule. Thank you for your continued support
and cooperation.

Regards,

Team G D Goenka, Ara
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